
 

 

Dear Parent, 

 

The Scholastic Book Fair is coming to our school! You are invited to join your student and help 

him/her find the books he/she will enjoy reading. Crestmont Elementary School’s Book Fair is on: 

 

April 1 – 5, 2019 Times:  11 am to 4 pm M-F; 

                                        Thursday & Friday 7:30 to 9 am; and 

                                        April 4 (Open House) 5 to 7:30 pm. 

 

 

Here are some tips to consider before you visit: 

 Take a look at our booklist flyer to see a sample of the great titles that will be available. 

Many parents find it helpful to make a wish list ahead of time: 

scholastic.com/bookfairs/books  

 Get a jump-start on shopping through our Online Book Fair*! Simply find our Fair to get 

started: scholastic.com/fair   Check out our Classroom Wish List of books. These are titles 

that I’d like to add to our class library. Refreshing our classroom library regularly gives kids a 

reason to keep reading. 

 Download the Book Fairs app to get the latest reading level information, book trailers, 

podcasts, and more. It’s the perfect shopping companion, and you can also use it to 

purchase books*: scholastic.com/bookfairs/app 

 

I hope you can make it! And if you’re interested in volunteering, sign up @  

 https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0b44abac2dabff2-book 

 

Looking forward to seeing you, 

Marlena Sprague 

Book Fair Coordinator 

916.521.0982 

 *The Online Fair and purchase of books through the Book 

Fairs app is not available to “Buy One, Get One Free” 

Book Fairs. Online shopping is available to all other Fairs 

that would like to offer the expanded selection. 
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